http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=43934

St. Joseph Girl Found Safe
(KAIR)--A St. Joseph 10-year-old girl, reported missing by her school early Tuesday morning has
been found safe.

According to KQ2-TV, police were able to contact Elena Hernandez's mother and were informed
that the child had stayed home sick.

An alert to locate her, issued earlier in the morning, has been cancelled.
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